
Dear School Community, 

Last year, our Parents and Citizens’ Association successfully introduced a voluntary, annual 
contribution. Thanks to your generosity, we were able to raise over $10,000 from this initiative in 
2018. Thank you! 

We are currently investigating with the school how best to spend these funds. One option the 
school is exploring is a mini bus used for excursions and weekly sport trips. We will keep you 
posted! 

We realise that most parents with children in high school are time poor, have busy working and 
social lives and can't always contribute as much time to fundraising events as they would like to. 
We understand. 

The P&C at Randwick Boys’ High School has a say in school matters. We offer our views on 
school planning, sit on merit selection panels for classroom and executive positions and provide 
an open and inclusive forum to all families. We are active in the community with our wonderful 
student leaders at the forefront.  

Randwick Boys’ High School offers our sons a quality education, however we all have a chance to 
contribute if we want to offer our sons even more. Each year, we organise grassroots events like 
fundraising BBQs or our popular annual Trivia Night, but we also would like to ask you again to 
consider an annual, financial contribution. 

Our school has been prioritized for an infrastructure upgrade by the NSW government and we are 
excitedly awaiting the details. As we don’t know yet what the upgrade will cover, our fundraising 
focus for 2019 will be on furthering educational opportunities for our sons. 

The P&C contribution is voluntary. We appreciate every little bit and would like to thank you in 
advance for your generosity. 

Our suggestion is an annual P&C contribution of 

- $50 for one son
- $75 for two sons

Of course you are welcome to pay more or less than the suggested amount, every little bit 
counts.  

You will see the P&C contribution as an item on your son’s invoice. 

If you have any questions or feedback, please don't hesitate to contact us on 
info@randwickboyspandc.org.au. 

The P&C and all Randwick Boys’ students thank you for your generous support. 

Birgit Schickinger Lance Raskall 
P&C President  Principal 


